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Invitation to Adobe meeting the 16th of November

The UBC Commission on Environment, Commission on Transport and the Energy Commission invites you to a web-meeting via Adobe Connect the 16th of November 9.00-11.00 (CET) i.e. 10.00-12.00 (EET)
Adobe Connect is a flexible tool for web-meetings, sharing documents etc. This is a supplement to meetings in person and a way for us all to reduce travelling, time consumption and of course also our carbon footprint.

To participate you need a headset and a web-camera. Before the meeting we ask you to go to http://startguide.wezupport.se to secure the audio and visual quality. We will send you the address of the meeting room.
For participation and information please contact Eva Hjälmered at the Energy Commission, eva.hjalmered@ubcenergy.org.

Hope to see you soon!

Best regards,

Mikko Jokinen, Chairman of the UBC Commission on Environment,
Zygmunt Zmuda-Trzebiatowski, Chairman of the UBC Commission on Transport

and
Stefan Windh, Chairman of the UBC Energy Commission
Agenda

1. Opening of the meeting and testing / checking the technique

2. Short report from the last UBC Executive board meeting
3. Activity report from the UBC Energy Commission

4. Activity report from the UBC Commission on Environment

5. Activity report from the UBC Commission on Transport

6. Reports from member cities

7. Upcoming events

a. Solutions 2011 Conference

b. Next UBC Joint Commission meeting 2.2.2011 in connection to Solutions conference

8. Any other business

About Adobe
Adobe is a flexible web-tool for web-meetings, web-seminars (webinars) etc. Adobe can be compared to an office. If the person inviting to the meeting is not in the office, the door is closed, but if the person is there the participants are free to enter.

To participate you need a headset and a web-camera. Before the meeting we ask you to go to http://startguide.wezupport.se to secure the audio and visual quality. 

The address of the meeting is: http://ubc.emea.acrobat.com/jointmeeting
Monday the 15th of November between 13.30-14.30 (CET), ie 14.30-15.30 (EET) the room will be open for everyone to test the room. 

If you have any questions, please contact Eva Hjälmered at eva.hjalmered@ubcenergy.org or call +46 491 76 42 92.
